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January 27, 2014

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

cO~AL
I~ Ca~

Ex~bit ~o._~~_—— ~
~

Subject: New Hampshire Gas Corporation
DG 13-261: Petition to Increase Non-FPO Cost of Gas Rate above the
Maximum Rate Currently Approved by the Commission

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with the Commission’s filing rules, enclosed are an original and six (6) copies of a
Petition by New Hampshire Gas Corporation to increase its Non-FPO cost of gas rate above the
maximum rate currently approved by the Commission. The Petition consists of direct testimony,
six schedules, and a proposed tariff page.

Please contact me at (585) 771-4828 if you require further information.

Sincerely,

44
Brian R. Maloney
Lead Analyst
Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation
Providing Affiliate Services to New Hampshire Gas Corporation

Enclosures

cc: alexander.speidel@puc.nh.gov
amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov
rnark.naylor@puc.nh.gov
michael.sheehan @puc.nh.gov

steve.frink@puc.nh.gov
susan.chamberlin@oca.nh.gov
christina.martin @oca.nh.gov
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